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Tax Cut Plan Announced 
 

Madison… Representative Joan Ballweg (R-Markesan) announced a new tax cut plan with 

colleagues today at the state capitol.   

 

“Wisconsin’s strong economy is providing an opportunity to return these dollars to the hard-

working taxpayers,” said Ballweg. “We’re also able to contribute more to our rainy day fund and 

pay down debt.” 

 

This legislation, introduced as Assembly Bill 910, provides a middle class income tax reduction 

of $250 million, a $45 million personal property tax cut, requires $100 million in debt payment, 

contributes to the rainy day fund and requires additional debt reduction payments if the rainy day 

fund exceeds five percent of state expenditures. 

 

The proposal is expected to be taken up by the Joint Committee on Finance next week. 

 
Follow the 41st Assembly District by liking the Wisconsin State Representative Joan Ballweg 

Facebook page (www.facebook.com/WIRepBallweg). 
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